
 

one
Typewritten Text


	PROPOSAL: Office of Budget is holding a series of Budget Priorities Forums for each City Council District
	OUTREACH DETAILS: Tuesday, October 10, 2023, 6-7PM, a Budget Priorities Forum will be held in DISTRICT 2 at Northwest Activities Center,18100 Meyers Rd. Det, MI 48235 

 

Zoom link: https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/85890565831 

Meeting ID: 858 9056 5831 Call-In Number: (312) 626-6799


	ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY: 

The Office of Budget is holding its virtual Budget Priorities Forums in all 7 City Council districts to get resident input on the Mayor's Fiscal Year 2025 recommended budget.  Officials will give an overview of the proposed budget, share priority-setting challenges, and take comments. The forums are part of an ongoing effort to engage the public on the process and development of the City's budget and take input. 



The Budget Office is preparing the Mayor's Recommended Annual Budget for programs, services, and activities for Fiscal Year 2025 which starts July 1, 2024, and ends June 30, 2025. 


	ONLINE FEEDBACK: Send feedback to: yourbudget@detroitmi.gov 



For information about the City of Detroit budget, visit: www.detroitmi.gov/budget 




